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20 March 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I thought it would be useful to summarise the final arrangements for the Pioneer Centre Trip 
next week. If there are any changes to the contact, dietary or medical information you 
have supplied please inform the school office as soon as possible. 
 
On the morning of Wednesday 27th March, children should come to school for the usual time, 
but go directly to the school hall with their bags. Please come in to school via whichever 
entrance is easiest. They should come to school dressed ready for the trip; there is no need 
for school uniform. Children need to bring a packed lunch with them on Wednesday, which 
they will eat on arrival at the Pioneer Centre. There is a small shop at the Pioneer Centre, if 
you wish to send some pocket money with your child there is a limit of £5 for the week 
 
If your child needs to take medication with them on the trip, they should bring it with them on 
that morning in a separately labelled bag with instructions. A member of staff will be in the 
school hall to collect all of these. Please say goodbye to your child in the school hall when you 
drop them off at school on Wednesday morning. 
 
On Friday 29th March, we should arrive back at school before the end of the normal school 
day. Please come to the school hall for 3.15pm to meet your child. 
 
I have attached a further copy of the suggested kit list to aid with your packing - please do not 
hesitate to get in touch if you have any further queries. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Lisa Jones 
Deputy Headteacher 

mailto:admin@oakmeadowprimary.co.uk
http://www.oakmeadowprimary.co.uk/

